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Good evening, 
 
Please take in to consideration our views regarding the thousands of houses proposed in Blean. We feel it would 
massively increase traffic in an already over subscribed area. The road to Whitstable would be a total nightmare - I 
work in Blean, and know people who live there, and we are all against the houses. 
 
It would ruin so much beautiful green land, please don't allow this to happen - there are so many signs up in the 
area against this proposal - surely all those voices must be heard. 
 
Rachel Pearson  
 
Neighbourhood Watch for Canterbury & District and resident of  
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